
Dear Sir / Madam, 

We will be organizing an International Women's Artistic Gymnastics Tournament from 2 to 4 
May 2025. The tournament will be held in Leek, nearby the city of Groningen, the 
Netherlands. 
 
An adjusted Code of Points will be used for the tournament and there will be different levels 
and age groups in which participants can register (from 2016 and older). A participating club 
is expected to deliver at least 1 qualified judge.  
 
We will provide accommodations to stay, meals, etc. for which some costs will be charged. 
The trip there and back must be arranged by the participating club itself. For participants there 
will be a contribution of €25,00, spectators will pay around €5,00 per day.  

In January 2025 we will be sending the definitive invitations with further information about the 
tournament.  
 
To make in inventory of how many spots we need to reserve for participants from countries 
other then the Netherlands, we would like to ask you if the attached letter can be forwarded to 
the clubs within your federation. We would like to hear from these clubs if they would like to 
participate in the tournament. 
 
Thank you in advance.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Turnstad Groningen 

 


